
“LETTING YOU KNOW” 
 
The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) is interested in maintaining close 
communications with industry.  This newsletter highlights subjects that we believe will  
be of interest to you. 
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DBE Utilization Plans 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Effective January letting, contractors will be required to submit DBE Utilization 
Plans on the Vendor Portal.  Email and fax submittal will no longer be accepted. 
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STAY INFORMED! 
 
 

 
Keep in touch with your representative on the IDOT/Industry Policy 
Committee and the IDOT/Industry Joint Co-op Committee. 

 

 


